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27th May 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Next term, we will be holding our annual ‘St Mary’s Sports Day’!  Each class bubble will be parading their 
fantastic sporting talents during their own Sports Day, weather permitting - outlined below: 
 
Year 6 - Tuesday 8th June 
Year 5 - Wednesday 9th June 
Year 4 - Thursday 10th June 
Year 3 - Monday 14th June 
Year 2 - Tuesday 15th June 
Year 1 - Wednesday 16th June 
Year R - Thursday 17th June 
 
Each class will participate in a carousel of competitive sporting activities (on the school field), practicing a 
range of skills and collecting points for their house teams, followed by our traditional races.  Dean 
Gonsalves, our sports coach, will be leading each afternoon.   If bad weather is forecast, the event will be 
rescheduled and you will be notified about the change of day.    
 
Please can your child wear suitable PE Kit and footwear on the day of their class Sports Day; no jewellery 
and long hair should be tied back.  Your child may wear a t-shirt of their house colour (Temple -red, Ramsey 
– green, Fisher – yellow or Lang – blue).  Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle. They 
should wear sunscreen and a sunhat also if the weather is warm.   
 
Please note that, as we are continuing to work remotely with families until the next academic year due to 
Covid-19, we are unable to invite parents/families to join us in celebrating this event with us, however, we 
will share your child’s day with you electronically via photos on the school website.  
 
We look forward to celebrating the amazing sportsmanship and sporting talent that we have at St Mary’s.   
 
Take care, stay safe!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Mrs E. Fagg & Mr D. Gonslaves 
 


